


QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn, 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Facade, view northwest; 
office on left





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Coram., Hartford

Corner of 1896 facade, east 
elevation of 1882 brew 
house and 1903 addition, 
one-story boiler house, view 
northwest 2





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

West elevation of west wing, 
1882 brew house, and 1896 
facade, view east; perimeter 
wall in foreground 3





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, 1882 brew house, 
north vat chamber, looking 
upward and to the north 4





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, 1882 brew house, 
remnants of screw conveyor, 
view southwest 5





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, 1896 facade, lower 
part of bucket elevator, 
other end of screw conveyor 
shown in #5, view north 6





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative with Conn. Hist. 
Comm., Hartford

Interior, west wing, typical 
refrigerated area, view 
northeast 7





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, west wing, detail 
of typical refrigerator 
doors, view northwest 8





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, west wing, detail 
of thermal brick wall 9





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Interior, west wing, cellar, 
showing brick vaulting, 
view northwest 10





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed wit- Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

East elevation, 1903 addition 
and wash house, view 
southwest 11





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn.

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Wash house, north elevation, 
view southeast 12
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QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Coiran. , Hartford

Rear addition, view
northeast 13





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative filed with Conn. 
Hist. Comm., Hartford

Office building, view 
northwest 14





QUINNIPIAC BREWERY 
New Haven, CT

B. Clouette Photo, 10/82 
Negative with Cc 
Comm., Hartford
Negative with Conn. Hist,

Bottling plant, facade, 
view southeast 15


